

To All Customers,

6th December 2013

re: Price Increase 1st January 2014

Dear Valued Customers,

We thank you for your continued support during these trying times and regret advising you of the following: -

Please be advised, that due to the continued devaluation of the Rand against all major currencies, we have no alternative but to review our current prices.

With effect from 1st January 2014, our standard prices in our 2012/2013 catalogue will be increasing by a further 10% from the previous 15% implemented in March 2013 and July 2013. These prices will then be our list price in our 2012/2013 catalogue plus 26.5%.

Please ensure that all relevant personnel in your company are informed of this price increase and do not hesitate to contact our sales department for any further information.

Yours faithfully

Mr I C Greyling

CEO/Managing Director